
Intimations: 

 

St. Ninian’s Friendly Corner is open on Tuesdays and Thursdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm in the Beith Hall (access from St. John’s Road and through the church). 

There is tea and coffee, biscuits, friendship, and a warm welcome for 

everyone. Drop in anytime. The church is also open on Tuesdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm for quiet reflection. 
 

The congregation will be saddened to learn of the recent passing of Anna 

Findlay, of Barnton Park View. Please remember Anna’s family and friends in 

your prayers. 
 

The Alpha Group, for Secondary aged children will be meeting this Sunday in 

Room 6. 
 

The Care Van will be going out on Friday 6th June. Please remember the 

team in your prayers. 
 

On Thursday 19th June from 11am-1pm St Ninian’s Friendly Corner are hosting 

a multigenerational Teddy Bear’s Picnic on the front lawn and the Beith Hall. 

We are hoping that guests will bring the generations as this event is open for 

people from one day old to one hundred years old! There will be snacks, 

songs and snuggles for all. Bring your loved ones and your favourite teddy 

bear too! 
 

The Mission Committee would like to thank all those who kindly took Bags of 

Hope to deliver to members of the Congregation.  Your help is very much 

appreciated. A big thank you to the Sunday School as well for all their help in 

preparing the stones. 
 

Craigsbank Parish Church are hosting a concert by Bristo Community Concert 

Band on Saturday 28 June. The band rehearse every week at Craigsbank 

Church and will be bringing their enormous collective talent to the sanctuary 

for an evening of joyful, uplifting music.  Tickets on the door with suggested 

donation £5. 
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